Dear Senate Enquiry into parliamentary prayers:

The recent proposal to ban pubic prayers at the beginning of each Parliamentary day should be rejected.
Australia has a strong Christian heritage, evident by the fact that our institutions and form of democracy are all
heavily influenced by the Christian faith of our forebears. So it is only right that the Senate recognises this and

continues to call upon God to guide and bless our nation as He has done in the past.

We call on you, therefore, to strongly oppose this proposal in your report.





